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COMMENT

secretary

From: John Sundstrom Jr. [wa{)ils@mugvcst_net]
Sent:  Monday, July 10, 2000 5:08 PM
To: secretary(@cfic.gov

Subject: help save price limits

| am writing in regard to the proposed amendments to the CBOT's maximum daily price fluctuation limits. |
believe that the launch of the new trading system should be delayed until the computer softare can be
programmed to handle daily price limits. The alternative will disrupt the grain trade and further reduce the price
discovery value of the CBOT. It will also significantly increase the financial exposure of farmers, elevators and
processors. Thank you for your consideration. Andrea Sundstrom
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